
 
 

 Important Check-In Information for New Commuter Students 
 

When? 
Commuting students may begin the check-in process on Saturday, August 26, 2023 

between 1:00pm. – 1:45 pm. 

 

Where? 
Upon arrival the area around campus, please follow the signs to the Passavant Center 

Parking Lot, park your vehicle in the lower lot, and walk to the Howard Miller Student 
Center across the street. Once in the building, you will be greeted by a Student Life team 

member and receive your Welcome Weekend information folder.  

 

Commuter students who arrive closer to 1pm and/or earlier will have time to stop by the 

Community Vendors located outside the Student Center. Local businesses and campus 
offices will have tables and tents set-up to provide you valuable information.  There is 

also a complimentary lunch tent set-up, which will serve hotdogs, chips, and cookies. 

 

Commuter Student Meeting & Reception 
All students will be provided dinner on campus. Following the meal, Commuter students 

will meet at 7 p.m. in Bly Hall, located inside the Academic Center. At that time, you will 
be provided information specific to commuter students (e.g., location of the commuter 

lounge, meal plan options, and other services), and socialize with your fellow students. 
 

If you have not finalized your financial arrangements or submitted your medical 

documents, you will be directed to meet with a Thiel representative prior to 

participating in other activities. 

 

Student Accounts: 

(724)-589-2006 or studentaccounts@thiel.edu 

 

Health Services: 

(724)-589-2195 or health_services@thiel.edu 
 

For General Questions Regarding Welcome Weekend: 

(724)-589-2125 or studentlife@thiel.edu 
 

For additional information and updates, please visit: 

 

www.thiel.edu/campus_life/first-year-student-orientation 

 
We look forward to welcoming you on campus! 
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